
It’s Worth it
Friday August 10th – Skylar’s friends, who have been with us
for the last 5 days, need to catch a float plane home at 3pm.
But first they needed some more adventure, so they decided to
do the Tenedos scramble before we took off.

After the hike we pulled anchor and made our way to Prideaux
Haven just a few miles away.

Prideaux Haven is a designated stop for the float planes and
our drop off point today. Up here, the float planes fly in and
land in the bays. The only way to get passengers on and off
the plane is to deliver or pick them up by dinghy. We pulled
into the bay and found a perfect anchorage in the main area.
The boys wanted to go fishing one last time but came back
skunked.

At about 2:45 the 3 boys and I piled in the dinghy to go out
and wait for the plane. Having spotty cell service there is no
way to get word if the plane will be late or not arrive at all
for some reason. So, we waited, floating around, 3:00, 3:15:
3:30, still no sign. It got hotter and hotter sitting there so
Skylar and I decided to go for a swim. Carson and Jonny, all
dressed to fly didn’t have the appropriate clothing to go for
a swim, but the heat must have impaired their judgment. They
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stripped to their boxers and jumped in for a nice cool swim!
Their shorts were dry but that’s a wet butt on a plane for 2.5
hours, they didn’t seem to care, the cool off was worth it.

That evening we stayed a relaxing night in Prideaux Haven
watching all the boats come and go, swimming some more, and a
sunset dinghy cruise rounded out the evening.

Off they go
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Time to jump in and cool
off

Their plane finally arrives
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